
1

Donna Conkling

From: Jordan Klein <jorgil@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 09, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Cannabis dispensary

CAUTION: External sender. 

I see no reason we should opt out of Cannabis Dispensaries, when we allow liquor stores or bars in our town.  Not sure 
what the difference is.  Please do not listen to just the ones that make the loudest noise.  There is a silent majority that 
doesn't think this is an issue.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jordan Klein' 
Fenimore Road 


